
 
LEGAL NOTICE  

July 20, 2024 

The Board of Electrical Examiners of the State of Arkansas will hold a public hearing on 

Monday August 19, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. at the Arkansas Department of Labor and Licensing, 

900 West Capitol Avenue, suite 400, Little Rock, Arkansas 72201.  The public hearing will be 

conducted for the purpose of accepting public comment on proposed amendments to the 

administrative rules of the Board of Electrical Examiners of the State of Arkansas.  Rule 010.13-

008 of the Administrative Rules of the Board of Electrical Examiners is amended to update the 

state electrical code from the 2020 edition of the National Electrical Code to the 2023 edition of 

the National Code.  

Written comment will be accepted through Monday August 19, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. by the 

Arkansas Department of Labor and Licensing at the above address or by email at 

Lindsay.Moore@arkansas.gov. A copy of the proposed amendments may be obtained by calling 

the Code Enforcement Section at (501)-682-4547.  A copy of the proposed amendments can also 

be accessed on the Department of Labor and Licensing’s website at: 

https://www.labor.arkansas.gov/news/proposed-rule-making/ 

or the Secretary of State’s website at: 

http://www.sos.arkansas.gov/rules_and_regs/index.php/rules/search/new 

 

         Lindsay Moore, Director 
         Code Enforcement Section 
         Division of Labor  
         Department of Labor and  
         Licensing   
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